TOWNSHIP OF MARLBORO

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 1979 TOWNSHIP DRIVE MARLBORO, NJ 07746~2299

ChairmanMichael Shapiro

Vice-Chairman
Matthew Weilheimer

PHONE: (732) 536-0200 EXT.1809: (732) 536-7784 web: www.marlboro-nj.gov e-mail: zoning@marlboro-nj.gov

Attorney

Weiner Law Group, LLP. Ronald D. Cucchiaro, Esq.

Engineer

CME Associates Laura Neumann, P.E., P.P.

Planner

CME Associates Laura Neumann, P.E., P.P.

Traffic Engineer

Remington & Vernick Justin DiBiase, P.E.

Administrative Officer
Zoning Officer
Sarah Paris

Members

Secretary

Alan Zwerin

Kamalpreet Virdi Dr. Michael Adler Alon Solon Stacey DiGrande

Alt#1 Martin Powers Alt# 2 Frank Yozzo

Zoning Board Clerk Jennifer Bajar

August 13, 2018

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:

Please be advised that the Zoning Board of Adjustment will not be considering the application of Marlboro North Main, LLC (Application No.: ZB #18-6651) at its August 14, 2018 meeting. This application will be adjourned to the Zoning Board's October 23, 2018 meeting which begins at 7:30 in the Council chambers at the Municipal Building.

The Applicant and the Zoning Board

want to be sure that all persons receive the proper information concerning the application as required by the law, and that the constitutional due process rights of the public are protected. Therefore, the Applicant will issue a new public notice which will be mailed out and published in accordance with the Municipal Land Use Law.